
          Newsletter 23 

 

 031 – 262 1630 

www.wendonacademy.co.za 

23rd July 2019 

Dear Parents and Pupils, 

 

TELKOM PHONE LINES AND LIMITED EMAILS 

Please be aware that our lines went down in the holidays and Telkom cannot give us 

a date as to when they will be up and running again. We apologise for the 

inconvenience and frustration. You can contact the school on 083 626 6923 until 

this matter has been resolved. Many thanks for your understanding. 

 

 
 

 
 

Our HOLLYWOOD Concert week is upon us. There is a hub of excitement as our children have 

had their full dress rehearsal and photographs done. 

Tickets were sent out yesterday and once again we thank our parents for your faithful support. 

We are so sure you are not going to be disappointed with this show. 

We have a few tickets left for Thursday morning. Please complete the reply slip below. 

We did send out a notice last week on the concert details. 

Please remember this is a compulsory school event for our Wendon Pupils for both evenings. 
 

 

 

Work Experience for Grade 10, 11 & 12 
Thank you to those pupils who have secured their work experience and returned their 

documentation back to school 

Parents this is a valuable part of your child’s career and we ask you to please secure a working 

environment as soon as possible. All relevant information needs to be sent back to school as 

there is a huge amount of work that we do behind the scenes to prepare for this week. 
 

 

 
 
July 
 

Thursday 25
th
  10h00 Morning Concert  & 

19h00 Evening Concert 
Compulsory for all pupils 

Friday 26
th
  19H00 Evening Concert Compulsory for all pupils 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

DO 
MORE 
OF 
WHAT 
MAKES 
YOU 
HAPPY 



August 
 

Friday 2
nd

  Gr8 Toasties Fundraiser 
Gr10-12 Work Experience reply forms due 
Gr12&11 Wendon Ball replies due 

R20 

Friday 9
th
 National Women’s Day Public Holiday 

Mon 19
th
 to Fri 23

rd
  Gr10 to 12 Work Experience  

Saturday 24
th
  Wendon Ball Further information to follow 

 

September 
 

Tuesday 3
rd

  PS Open Day Information to follow 

Monday 9
th
 – 17

th
  HS Report Back Information to follow 

 Art Expo Postponed to term 4 – 11
th

 October  

Wednesday 18
th
  Civvies Day 

End of Term 3 
R10 

Please check the newsletter weekly for any changes to the calendar 

 

 
A special thank you to those families who have kindly offered to donate flowers for our foyer. 

 

  TERM 3   
29th July Paruk Family 

Ayesha Junior Class 
 26th Aug Vawda Family 

Yusuf Gr 10   

12th Aug Pedler Family 
Luke Gr 11 

 2nd Sept Moosa Family 
Aaisha Gr 10 

19th Aug Pillay Family 
Jaden Gr 8 

 9th Sept Ackerman Family 
Kyle Gr 9 

 

 

 
Thank you to our parents, your support in our efforts to raise funds is invaluable to our school. 

 

Other ways to help fundraising is from My School Card - just swipe your card at any of the selected 

stores. Should you require a My School form, please request these from the school. 

 

Annual School Concert 

We are so excited about our concert this year. Tickets sent home yesterday. 

 

Grade Fundraisers 

Grade 8 will be starting us off on Friday, 2nd August with their scrumptious Cheese & Tomato 

Toasties for R20. Get your orders in quickly on the reply slips below. 

 

End of Term Civvies Day 

We will have a themed civvies day to end off this busy third term. 

 
Have an enjoyable week ahead.  

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Mrs Wendy Hicks 

Managing Director 

“Every time you smile at someone, it is an action 
of love, a gift to that person, a beautiful thing.”  

– Mother Teresa 


